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Oifig Ceannasaí na Seirbhíse, Scéim Tacaíochta do Thithe Altranais, 

Aonad 8, Bloc 6, Lár-Pháirc Gnó, Cluain Minse, An Tulach Mhór, Co.Uíbh Fhailí 
T: 057 93 18465 R: ultan.hynes@hse.ie  

 
Office of the Head of Service, Nursing Homes Support Scheme, 

Unit 8, Block 6, Central Business Park, Clonminch, Tullamore, Co. Offaly. 
Tel: 057 93 18465 Email: ultan.hynes@hse.ie   

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Eoin Ó Broin T.D., 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ Number: 56289/23       20 th February 2024 
 
 
  
Dear Deputy Ó Broin,  
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
following Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to this Department for response. 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the total number of fair deal recipients who have availed of the new 
scheme allowing them to rent out their home. - Eoin Ó Broin 
 
 
Following commencement on November 1st 2022 of the Regulation of Providers of Building Works 
and Building Control (Amendment) Act 2022, 52 Fair Deal applicants see have applied in having their 
rental income of their Principal Private Residence assessed at a lower rate.  
 
 
I hope this clarifies the position. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_____________________ 
Ultan Hynes 
Head of Service – Nursing Homes Support Scheme 
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